
SEPTEMBER 2024 CHRISTIAN SERVICE COMMISSION REPORT 
 
Present: Denise Brady, Ray Busuttil, Richard Fullmerhouser 
Sandy Rogala, Terri Thor 
 
The meeting opened with prayer at 1:01 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
FUNERAL LUNCH 
Difficult to always get volunteers but could be that is because of the Summer months when many 
folks aren’t available; that will hopefully change now that Summer break is over. Having 
luncheons mentioned in the email that goes out to parishioners helps a lot. Ray mentioned to 
Terri to let him know when helpers are needed and he’ll see what he can do between himself and 
the other K of C members 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Will be helping with the RTL Baby Bottle Drive 
Texas Hold ‘Em coming up in November 
Planning for their Christmas party to be  held on December 13th  
Continue to give back to the parish and school as needs arise. 
 
ST VINCENT DePAUL 
$2500+ collected from St Edith to send kids to Camp Ozenam 
Richard will be stepping out of the leadership role in November; Marsha Goode will likely be his 
replacement. 
 
GOSPEL OF LIFE 
We will have our Annual AAA Pregnancy Resource Center Baby Bottle Campaign starting 
October 5 and finishing November 2. Baby bottle banks will be available after all 
Masses October 5-6. 
 
OUTREACH 
Just starting to organize for Thanksgiving and Giving Tree.  Denise, Toni & Terri will meet soon 
to get ball rolling. Toni already talking to organizations who needs some help. 
 



 
PARISH COUNCIL 
Denise handed out forms to all Committee heads to fill out and return to her prior to the next 
Parish Council meeting which will be held on October 8th.   
 
FROM TONI 
Toni was asked to pass on to everyone at the meeting that if your group uses the AV Room and 
you want to rearrange the tables and chairs to suit your needs, please put everything back to how 
you found it before you leave, and please do not stack up the chairs along the wall.  Several 
groups use the room “as is” and many are older and getting chairs “un-stacked” or moving tables 
around back to the standard set up can be difficult.  The standard set up seems to work for most 
groups but if you need to move things around for your meeting, please put them back as you 
found them when your group is finished. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Lions Club eyeglass collection during the month of October 
Kids Against Hunger October 12th 
All Souls Memorial Mass November 4th 
 
The meeting ended with prayer at 2:10PM. 
Our next meeting will be Thursday, November 14th at 1:00 
Submitted by:Toni Sheffield 
 


